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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Congratulations! 

We would like to congratulate the 
following children who received the 
‘Star of the Week’ award on Friday. 

Edward Atkinson 

Alfie Suggitt 

Elanor Philpott 

Lunchtime award: Ben Williamson & 
Edward Atkinson 

          

 
School clubs 
 
Many school clubs have now finished for 
the summer holidays.  
They will begin again when we return in 
September. 
 
Cricket & rounders club with Mr Fewlass 
on Thursday is cancelled due to Year 6 
Bowling evening. 
 
Multi skills for KS1 with Mr Duffy is on 
Friday at 3.30pm 
 
 
Permission slips must be completed for 
all after school clubs and events. 

End of Year Play 
Many children in Howard class will be 
performing their end of year play on 
Monday 21st July. Children in Years 3 and 
4 will form part of the chorus. 
 
Please come along to the village hall at 
7pm, everyone is welcome! 
 

 
 
Yorkshire Wildlife Park 
On Wednesday 16th  the whole school will 
be visiting The Yorkshire Wildlife Park. If 
you have not completed the permission 
slip please do so to ensure your child can 
participate. 
 
All staff including Mrs Dorman, Mrs Ellis 
and Mrs Bellwood will be accompanying 
us. 
We aim to return to school around 4pm. 
 
PTFA End of Year BBQ 
Thank you to everyone who came along 
on Friday evening!  
The weather was brill and the 
atmosphere relaxed! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

I would like to thank the members of the 
PTFA for all their hard work. It has been a 
very successful year and a significant 
amount of money has been raised for school 
projects. 
This year the PTFA has contributed to: 

 New reading books 
 Residential visits 
 Swimming lessons 
 School trips 
 The Outdoor play area 
 New computer software 

 
We hope next year will be just as successful 
as we are already planning to raise funds for: 

 An outside shade sail 
 New computer equipment including 

laptops and tablets. 
 

All ideas for fundraising are very welcome! 
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Important Events for this term are on the 
back of this newsletter.  
 
 
 
 

Important Dates! 

Tuesday 15th July – Year 5 PE Day at Easingwold. 

Wednesday 16th July – Whole school trip. 

Monday 21st July – End of year play at the Village Hall at 7pm. 

Tuesday 22nd July – Leaver’s Assembly at 2.15pm 

        End of school year, school closes at 3.30pm 

Monday 1st September 2014 – Teacher training Day 

Tuesday 2nd September – Children return to school. 

Sporting Events for the Summer Term 2014 

Thursday – Final swimming lesson for Howard Class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teacher Training  for the Summer Term 2014 

None planned 

 


